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From: 	 H <hrod17@clintonemail.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, May 23, 2012 3:42 PM 

To: 	 'Joe 

Subject: 	 Re: From Joe Wilson 

Thanks for the heads up about Kirk Ellis. I'm copying Lona to be sure I see him tomorrow. 

All the best to you and Valerie-- 

_ 

        

From: Joe Wilson [mailto 	_  
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 03:12 PM 
To: H 
Subject: From Joe Wilson 

      

      

Dear Hillary, 
I hope this finds you well and less exhausted, but I doubt the latter, knowing the pace you are keeping. I am writing to 
introduce you to our dear friend, Kirk Ellis, the writer of the John Adams PBS series, whom you will meet on May 24th  at 
the Fine Arts Committee meeting on the 8th floor. He is brilliant, witty, entertaining, a true Renaissance man. He is a 
leader in the rich cultural and art world here in Santa Fe and a genuinely nice person. 

I know that you will enjoy his company, however briefly your paths cross. 

Valerie joins me in wishing you all the best. 

Joe 
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